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Faxing of Muni Related Incident Reports to Muni Response Team 

To help determine the most current and effective deployment of the San Francisco Police 
Department's resources for MUNI related incidents, members shall fax a copy of all MUNI 
related incident reports to the Muni Response Team. Members shall fax all incident reports 
regarding any serious incidents or crime related incidents on MUNI buses, light rail vehicles, 
cable cars, MUNI property, bus stops, MUNI platforms and transit stations to the Muni Response 
Team as soon as possible after the incident. Members shall indicate the bus/rail line number, the 
time frame of the incident and whether the Muni vehicle was equipped with a safety camera in 
the narrative portion of the incident report. 

Sergeants and Platoon Commanders reviewing these incident reports shall ensure the reporting 
officer is in compliance with this bulletin. 

Muni Response Team fax number is (415) . 

Related Policy: DN 20-089, Protocolfor Requesting SFMTA Video Footage 

WILLIAM SCOTT 
Chief of Police 

Per DB 19-156, sworn members are required to electronically acknowledge receipt and review 
of this Department Notice in HRMS. Any questions regarding this policy should be made to 
sfpd. i'riIIendireciives(sf ov. org who will provide additional guidance about the directive. 
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